
                                       

 
 
 
 
 

 

March 6, 2025 

 

By RESS 

 

Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 
 
 
Re: EB-2024-0040 - London Hydro Inc. - 2025 Electricity Distribution Rate Application  
 
 
London Hydro has received and reviewed the draft Decision and the accompanying draft Rate 
Order, dated March 4, 2025, in respect of the above noted file.  

London Hydro confirms the accuracy and completeness of both documents and agrees with all 
tariffs of rates outlined in Schedule A of the draft Decision and Rate Order.   

London Hydro has no further comments and wishes to thank the Board for its attention to this 
application. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Judith Nagy, CPA, CGA 

Supervising Accountant Regulatory 

London Hydro Inc. 

Tel: 519-661-5800 Ext 5587 

Email: nagyj@londonhydro.com 
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